
Our year in pictures 
 
Dear Karimu supporter, 
 
Thanks to your help, Karimu had an extremely successful 2018!!! I hope you will 
feel proud of what you made possible. 
 
We wish you happy holidays and the most wonderful 2019. 
 
With gratitude, 
Marianne, Don, Claudia, and Nelson 
 
January 2018 - international experts provided training for teachers from 4 
wards & 23 teachers from Ayalagaya Ward received Karimu scholarships to 
obtain university degree 

 

 
 
February 2018 - finished the construction of new student bathrooms at Haysam 
Primary School 

 
 
March 2018 - defined Karimu's 5-year strategic plan with local community 



 
 
April 2018 - finished the construction of Bacho Primary School 

 
 
May 2018 - completed the construction of new bathrooms at Bacho Primary 
School 

 
 
June 2018 - volunteer trip: sports competition, 1st Aid Training for teachers, art 
classes, landscaping, and official inauguration of Bacho Primary School 

 



 

 

 

 
 
July 2018 - international experts provided training for teachers from 4 school 
districts 



 
 
August 2018 - all schools in Ayalagaya Ward started food program 

 
 
September 2018 - door-to-door survey to collect detailed data about every 
household in Ayalagaya Ward 

 
 
October 2018 - project to bring water to all villages in Ayalagaya Ward started 
to deliver clean water 

 
 
November 2018 - completion of construction of new bathrooms at Ayalagaya 
Secondary School 



 
 
Wow! What a year! Congratulations and many, many thanks for your support!!!! 
 


